
Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services Office 

 
Date: April 6, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Stymelski Park Lease Extension – City of Livonia  
 

We would like to discuss the City of Livonia Stymelski Park lease extension at 
the Finance Committee meeting on Monday, April 11, 2016.  
 
As we discussed at the study session on April 4, 2016, this is an extension of the 
current lease that we have had with the City since June 1, 2000. The lease has 
been on a five year renewal and was most recently approved by the Board of 
Education for renewal in 2011.  We are recommending that we renew the lease 
without any changes to the agreement other than an extension for five years (to 
expire June 30, 2021). 
 
Attached please find the extension agreement proposed by the City of Livonia 
that will extend the lease without any other changes to the agreement. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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